
Perch Base, United States Submariners  

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #3-2-2021 

Date:      3/12/2021 

Subject: District Commander Election 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The election of a new District Commander is now 
open for nominations. 
  

Dennis Ottley has been filling the District 
Commander position since the previous District 
Commander (Our Perch Base member Vic Van Horn) 
was elected as the Western Regional Director. 

  

The detailed requirements for the position and how 
to nominate a candidate can be viewed HERE. 
  

In summary, the basic requirements are that the 
Regional Director or any regular member in good 
standing within a District may nominate any other 
regular member in good standing living within the 
same District for District Commander of that District 
provided that: 
  

1. The Nominee is currently serving or has 
previously served as a Base officer. Currently serving 
District Commanders are eligible to continue to 
serve in their positions, irrespective of this 
requirement. 

https://www.perch-base.org/Index_Files/District_Commander.pdf


  

2. The nomination is accompanied by a letter from 
the Nominee indicating that they have read and 
understand the requirements of the position and 
indicating their willingness to accept the nomination 
and willingness to serve, if elected. 
  

3. The Nomination Letter includes details of the 
Nominee's qualifications in less than one hundred 
(100) words. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


